GOLD STAR & BLUE STAR MEMORIAL DEDICATION

Thank you for supporting the Gold Star and Blue Star Memorial Byway Markers and Garden
by honoring a veteran or active duty service member by name. This 2023 Honor Roll will
be displayed in the program handout and on signage for the dedication ceremony in
October 2023.

Donor’s Name:

Donor’s email address or phone number:

* Name #1:

Branch of Service: Veteran: Active Duty:
* Name #2:

Branch of Service: Veteran: Active Duty:
* Name #3:

Branch of Service: Veteran: Active Duty:

$10 per name or $25 for three names

Please complete this form by printing the required information and mailing your completed
donation form and a check to Gardeners by the Sea Garden Club, c/o Mary Williford,
Treasurer, 24900 Magnolia Circle, Millsboro, Delaware 19966.

This form and donation must be received by October 1, 2023 to guarantee that the name will
appear on the sign and in the program handout.

The Gold Star and Blue Star Memorials and Garden are projects of Gardeners by the Sea
Garden Club (a 501(c)3 organization) and National Garden Clubs, Inc.




